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September 25, 2013

Mike Constantino

Supervisor

Project Review Section

lllinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson Street, 2™ Floor

Springfield, IL 62761

Dear Mr. Constantino:

20901 S. LaGrange Rd.
Suite 209

Frankfort, IL 60423
815/464-1832

FAX 815/464-5292

RECEIVED

SEP 3 0 2013

HEALTH FACILITIES &
SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

| am writing about the public hearing for Project 13-058, “Application for Permit for the

Discontinuation of Services and Facility Closure for the Warren G. Murray

Developmental Center, Centralia, lllinois.”

| would like to speak at this hearing to express my views on the closure of the Murray

Developmental Center.

mre,
‘é@lauski
Executive Director

Achieve with us.




